(ﬁ@ School District of Jefferson

COMMUNITY  CONNECTIONS

STRONG SCHOOLS STRONG COMMUNITIES

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF JEFFERSON SUPERINTENDENT

TO: Jefferson County Local Media Outlets
COPY: School District of Jefferson Parents and SDoJ Contacts
FROM: Charles Urness, Ph.D.

SUBJECT: Community Invitation: October 24th SDoJ High School Project Completion
Celebration and Ribbon Cutting
DATE: October 1, 2024

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

School District of Jefferson to Hold High School Project Completion Celebration and Ribbon
Cutting Event October 24th

The School District of Jefferson would like to invite the community to a special event celebrating
the work that has been completed on the district’s high school capital referendum projects. Join
us on October 24th at 5:00 p.m. for a ribbon cutting to celebrate our high school technology
education and agriculture area renovation and addition.

The event will kick off with a ceremony outside of the new skills lab addition at the back of the
high school building at 700 West Milwaukee Street. Following the ceremony, attendees will have
the opportunity to tour each of the renovated areas in the building, explore the improvements,
and see firsthand the positive changes and opportunities made possible through the referendum
projects.

All are welcome! The School District of Jefferson extends an invitation to all community
members to join us in this celebration. The district is proud of the work completed thus far as
part of the 2022 Capital Facilities Referendum and invites students, staff, and the community to
explore our renovated spaces. This event is an opportunity to celebrate the collaborative effort
that made these improvements possible. We will also be holding our regular Board Meeting on
October 28th in the Auditorium so the community will have an opportunity to see the
improvements in that space.

“We are excited to thank our community for their support and share the results of their
investment in our schools,” said Charles Urness, School District of Jefferson Superintendent.
“We look forward to celebrating these enhancements that will offer our students a significantly
enhanced and safer educational environment.”
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October 24th, 2024 | 5:00-7:00 PM

Ceremony will be held in the back of the school at the new technical education addition

Join us for aribbon cutting ceremony and open house of the renovation
projects at Jefferson High School! We are proud of the work completed
as part of our Facilities Referendum and invite students, staff, and the
community to explore our renovated spaces.



